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                   MARYVILLE

HOUSING AUTHORITY

To: Maryville Housing Authority Residents 

From: Julie Sharpe, Executive Director 

The Maryville Housing Authority wishes to amend the 2024 Annual Plan. MHA has partnered with a developer for potential development on acreage off Pacific Ave at our Parkside location. The annual plan submitted to HUD references the Authority’s plan to expand. However, some minor changes are needed.   

The authority must inform all residents of the changes and hold a resident meeting to answer any questions. Below, highlighted in yellow, are the proposed changes.  The revised annual plan may be found on our website at www. mhatn.com. Copies of the plan are available at our main office.
B.2  New Activities. 

(a) Does the PHA intend to undertake any new activities related to the following in the PHA's current Fiscal Year? 

 Y    N   

  Hope VI or Choice Neighborhoods.  
  
  Mixed Finance Modernization or Development.
  
 FORMCHECKBOX 
   FORMCHECKBOX 
  Demolition and/or Disposition. The previous plan was marked No
  Conversion of Public Housing to Tenant-Based Assistance.
  
  Conversion of Public Housing to Project-Based Rental Assistance or Project-Based Vouchers under RAD. 
  
  Project-Based Vouchers.
  
  Units with Approved Vacancies for Modernization.
  
  Other Capital Grant Programs (i.e., Capital Fund Community Facilities Grants or Emergency Safety and Security Grants). 
  
(b) If any of these activities are planned for the current Fiscal Year, describe the activities. For new demolition activities, describe any public housing development or portion therefore owned by the PHA for which the PHA has applied or will apply for demolition and/or disposition approval under section 18 of the 1937 Act under the separate demolition/disposition approval process. If using Project-Based Vouchers (PBVs), provide the projected number of project-based units and general locations, and describe how project-basing would be consistent with the PHA Plan.

B.3 Progress Report. 
Provide a description of the PHA's progress in meeting its Mission and Goals described in the PHA 5-Year Plan: 

The authority has advanced in seeking growth in Affordable Housing. An RFQ was published to obtain developer services to assist the Authority with growth. The Authority will seek approval from HUD to remove approximately 8.5 acres at the end of Pacific Ave from the MHA public housing portfolio. This will allow MHA to develop a tax credit property to increase affordable housing within the community.  
Public and Resident Meeting
A resident and public meeting will be held on March 25 at 4 pm to discuss the Authority’s plan for development. The meeting is open to the public and all MHA residents. The meeting will take place at the Maryville Housing Authority community located at 311 Atlantic Ave. Maryville, TN 37801.  
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